| MEMORANDUM ATTACHMENT 10
TO: Mayor and Town Council

- FROM: Greenways Commission

Peter Calingaert, Chair W/ 4{/ ﬂ C -
SUBJECT: Development Application: Montclair Subdivision
DATE: September 8, 2004

The Commission voted unanimously (6-0) to recommend that the Council approve the proposed
development with the conditions identified in the Resolution A memorandum from the Planning
Department staff to the Planning Board.

Commission members voting were: Peter Calingaert (Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Jim Earnhardt, Mary
Ann Freedman, Glenn Parks, and Robert Verboon Absent: Bill Bracey (Vice Chair)



